Memories - Hussain Fahmy

Hussain Fahmy has sent us an e.mail on February 12,2002 after having visited our site. Hussain
has been a Boarder in College during the period 1969-1972 from Upper 4th to Upper 6th. He had
left Sri Lanka in 1976 and is presently residing in Dubai, U A E.

His contribution for insertion in "MEMORIES" about his very first day in College:-

My First day in Guru, | had a fight with a chap nick named "Gandaya" because he called me a
chokka and that | should serve him. Mr.Peiris (also known as Peera) advised us that we should
continue to fight after school with our boxing gloves on."

Hussain has this to say about the site: "The best site. Is an absolute smash. Keep up the good
work."

We will, Hussein, although we do not deserve your well meant complement. But please do invite
your friends and contemporaries to make their contributions and also send their Data to us so that
we could have them in our Mailing List to keep them informed of Guru News as well as, send
them our News Letters.



